Debra Thompson

From:

Malena Marvin <malena.marvin@gmail.com>

Sent:

Monday, April 20, 2020 2:59 PM

To:

Assembly

Subject:

Thanks for asking us to mask - it's important.

Dear Petersburg Assemblymembers,

Just wanted to again say thank you for serving our community on the Assembly. I'm sure none of you anticipated a global pandemic would increase the time it took to complete your Assembly duties this year!

Anyway, I think that it makes a lot of sense to have folks wear masks out in public and especially when conducting essential transactions. I have been bringing mine out on dog walks for when I pass folks on the sidewalk and its not that big of a deal and feels like the right thing to do.

I support you all in exercising your best judgment based on local, state, and federal health circumstances.

Better safe than sorry is a saying for a reason!

Malena Marvin

Malena Marvin 907.957.1007